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Xmas Party Day 

Despite the current protective measures, we are working hard to 

make the end of term as special as possible for the children.  Our 

Xmas Party Day takes place on Thursday 16th December.  Children 

can come to school in party clothes (sensible footwear and warm 

clothing for outdoor play).  Children do not need to bring 

anything additional for party day. 

 

 

Upcoming Events… 

Mon 13th & Tues 14th  

• Classes recording 

Xmas Performances 

 

Thur 16th Dec 

• Xmas Party Day 

• Xmas Dinner 

 

Fri 17th Dec 

• Xmas Jumper Day 

• Tuckshop 

• School Closes for 

Xmas Holidays 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Monday 13th December we are altering the staggered start 

and finish times, in order to reduce the waiting time for those 

families with children in different classes.  

Year 

Group 

Pick Up / Drop 

Off Point 

Start End 

 

Apple KS2 Playground 8.55 2.55 

Oak KS2 Playground 9.05 3.05 

Willow KS2 Playground 9.00 3.00 

Beech Netball court 8.55 2.55 

Cedar Netball Court 9.00 3.00 

Sycamore Netball Court 9.05 3.05 

We hope this will help, particularly given the cold / wet weather.   

We know that undertaking extra protective measures has been 

difficult for parents and children and we would like to thank you 

sincerely for your cooperation and support.  

 

Friday 17th Dec 

Children may wear 

Christmas jumpers 

instead of school jumpers 

on Friday 17th in return for 

a donation to the school 

fund. 

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
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Please continue to keep children off school if they are unwell, and book a PCR test if they 

show any symptoms of COVID 19: 

Coronavirus Symptoms in Children 

If your child tests positive on a lateral flow device or PCR please contact school on 

admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk as we need to update the local authority. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Christmas Performances 

As you know, sadly we are unable to hold 

Christmas Concerts in the usual way this year.   

Christmas Performances will be filmed on 

Monday and Tuesday next week and each 

class will upload their performance to Google 

Classroom shortly afterwards.   

Due to the size of files, there may be multiple 

links.  Please let us know if you have difficulty 

accessing Google Classroom and we will 

provide login details and instructions.  

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/
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